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) From May through October 2021, NFEC
9 staff conducted water quality testing in
Mattituck Creek and Goldsmith Inlet.
- This regional water quality testing
~ program throughout the Long Island

| Sound area is funded by the US EPA and
8 administered by Save the Sound. Click
= here to read more about this very

| important program measuring the
ecological health of our local waters.

4 North Forf;/??g

"Testing the Waters"

hosted by
North Fork Environmental Council

Wednesday,December 8th
at 6:30 pm

Join Peter Linderoth, Unified
Water Study Coordinator for Save
the Sound

Dawn Carroll, UWS Team member
for NFEC and

Stephen Boscola, Save Mattituck
Inlet

for an overview of the program and
what it means for the future of
Long Island Sound.

To register and receive a
zoom link, email
office@nfec1.org

using "Water Testing" in the
subject line.
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